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Tim,

After a careful review of the EMC/TX data collected from the product, it
has been concluded that there were no performance degradations that
would render the unit noncompliant with FCC & IC standards. The
evaluation was carried out by Sirius XM's compliance group which
comprises of design engineers, project managers and FCC compliance
officers. The performance discrepancies between the old and new unit
were analyzed and necessary tests were carried out to validate that the
differences didn't compromise FCC/IC compliance standards.

Thanks,

Beejay

-----Original Message-----
From: Timothy R. Johnson [mailto:tjohnson@acbcert.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2011 4:16 PM
To: Jolayemi, Beejay
Subject: other item

Beejay,

Have any affected RF tests (EMC/TX) been reviewed/tested.  If there is a
degradation these should be reported.  Otherwise a Class I change may be
applicable

Thanks,

Timothy R. Johnson, iNARTE Certified EMC Engineer (No. EMC-002205-NE)
Examining Engineer American Certification Body, Inc.
6731 Whittier Ave., C110
McLean, VA  22101

email:                  tjohnson@acbcert.com
alternate email:    timothyrjohnson@comcast.net
USA direct number:      404-414-8071
USA corporate phone:  703-847-4700
USA corporate fax:      703-847-6888
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